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Dear Parents 
 

Saturday’s  St Piran’s Parade was a very 
enjoyable – if somewhat cold – event. 
Thank you to everyone for all your 
support: the children did us all  
proud with their dancing and singing. 
There were the usual feast day hitches 
and some unannounced changes in the 
programme, but fantastic behaviour and a 
sea of Marlborough smiles helped to make 
the whole occasion a memorable experience. 
We’ve been asked for feedback and hope to be  
able to look forward to taking part again next year. 
 

 
Thursday Meetings 
Thank you for your responses to our letter regarding the Cornerstone MAT conversion. 
We will be running a ‘creche’ film show during the 15:30 meeting which will be held in the school hall. 
The second (17:30 meeting will be held in the y2 classroom.  If you haven’t done so already, please let 
the office staff know if and which meeting you would like to attend.  This will be an opportunity to hear 
more about the proposals and also some of our hopes for the whole school community over the 
coming year… 
 

  

… We would like to gather parents’ ideas on the future direction of Big 
Digs.  There’s been a bit of a break in these as regards a whole school 
event, partly down to time pressures but mostly to the aftermath of 
prolonged heavy rain.  We think we’ve got some good ideas on grounds 
improvements to give the children more regular access to the outside  
environment, but we’re sure you’ve got better ideas and we know the 
children will have even more.  In the months ahead we want to make 
sure that all of our thoughts come together to have a dramatic affect on 
the grounds.  So we do really need you, for ideas, practical expertise 
and/or muscle and organisational help etc to make a 2016 Sponsored 
Cycle Ride help to make everything happen. 
 
 

 

 
X-Country 
Good luck to Hester, Mia, Leon, Faith, Zac and Gabe 
who are representing Falmouth schools in the 
Cornwall Games Cross-Country at Pool Academy this 
afternoon. 

 
 

 

Last Week Total 

1
st

  Walsingham 26 7 1
st

  Fox 37 

2
nd

  Fox 24 5 2
nd

 Swiftsure 35 

3
rd

  Freeling 22 4 3
rd

   Freeling 26 

4
th

  Pelham 21 3 4
th

    Pelham 23 

 Swiftsure 21 3 5
th

  Walsingham 21 

6
th Chichester 19 1 6

th
  Chichester 20 



 

 

 
 

 
 

This Friday: Global Links Diabetes Awareness Fundraiser, 
after school in the hall, 2pm 

 
RAFFLE with some great prizes including: 2 tickets to see Colin Leggo at the 

Poly; A personal training session at New Era; a ‘pamper hamper’ (bubbly, 
chocolates, a massage and body products); whiskey and shortbread; and lots 

more  fabulous items donated from local businesses! 
 

TICKETS WILL BE ON SALE IN THE HALL FROM 8.30 – 8.45 each morning 
and on Friday after school. 

Draw will take place on Friday. 
 

Games: name the teddy; guess how many marbles in the jar; treasure hunt; 
tombola. 

 
Books, DVDs and toy sale. 

 
Face painting 

 
Cake stall. 

 
Diabetes information stand. 

 

Any donations (no jumble please) still welcome,  
especially for the cake stall. 

 

Most importantly please come and support this event and help us 
raise some money for Diabetes UK! 

 
 
 


